
Parent/Guardian Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to all that were able to come to our Fall Parent/Guardian Teacher Interview session 
yesterday. The school moved to a new online booking system, and I apologize for any confusion that 
came from the different communication and steps required to book appointments.  
The school encourages regular communication between school and home. All teacher email addresses 
are available from the school website: 
http://schools.tdsb.on.ca/foresthill/About-Us/Our-Staff 
 
Roof Repairs 
The roof work that was scheduled to begin in late September is commencing next week. The caretaking 
staff is working to ensure minimal impact inside of the school. The TDSB FAQ sheet on roof repairs has 
been attached to this email along with a letter with further details and information. 
  
October 30 – November 3, 2017 - United Way Week 
Next week, home form classes will be running a variety of activity fundraisers, all for the United Way! 
Thank you for supporting your child in getting involved in this important school-wide initiative. Games, 
raffles, grilled cheese sandwiches and lots of other snacks will be available at different times throughout 
the week. 
 
Also this week: 
Tuesday is a Late Opening for our monthly Staff Meeting. Additionally the Student Council has organized 
a dance from 2:00 -4:30 p.m. and almost 200 tickets were sold!  
 
Wednesday is Grade 9 Take Our Kids to Work Day and we hope that our students have a great time 
seeing the world of work with a parent, guardian, relative or family friend. Students not participating are 
expected to attend school unless we are otherwise notified.  
 
Academic Awards Celebration Breakfast – November 1, 2017 
On Wednesday we will be celebrating the academic achievements of our grade 9, 10 and 11 students in 
2016-2017. It is an opportunity to bring together diverse students with different strengths and interests 
that share this honour. We look forward to taking a moment to eat, celebrate and connect with our 
student community. 
 
Attendance 
If your child is going to be absent from school, please be sure to notify the Main Office either by phone 
or via email. If we have not been notified, you are asked to please send a note with your child to the 
Main Office when they return to school.  
(416) 393-1860 
ForestHill.CI@tdsb.on.ca 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Reiko Fuentes 
Principal 
Forest Hill Collegiate Institute 
Reiko.Fuentes@tdsb.on.ca 
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